

## Cynthia A. Coffin Health Agent

## TOWN OF BOURNE BOARD OF HEALTH

24 Perry Avenue Buzzards Bay, MA 02532 Phone (508) 759-0615 x 1 Fax (508) 759-0679



January 25, 2008

Bryan & Kelly Stenberg 4 Trubef Farm Rd. Annadale, NJ 08801-3388

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Stenberg,

At its regular meeting on January 23, 2008 the Bourne Board of Health voted to grant you, through you agent Neil Curran, a waiver to continue the use of the existing septic system at 457 Circuit Avenue for proposed renovations/ additions. The Board members further voted that the architecturals of record are those contained in the bound document submission for 457 Circuit Avenue received by the Board of Health on December 27, 2007. These renovations will allow a westerly dormer on the existing house for sun exposure and no increase in floor space. Work will also include the demolition and rebuild of an existing garage which will be used as a recreation room with storage above and which will have no plumbing or heating. In addition, there is to be no further addition or renovations to this dwelling or detached structures without a hearing before the Board of Health to discuss the proposed work.

Your building permit has been forwarded to the Building Department as of this date and I understand that it will remain on hold until you have been before the Board of Appeals. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 508-759-0615 x. 1.

Sincerely,

Cynthia A. Coffin, R.S., C.H.O.

Health Agent

c.c. Board of Health

Curke O. Coff

D-23-8
Vaire-rebuild
5/3/2023
Needs Bott